
Minutes Town of Hudson Cemetery Trustees Meeting 

April 26, 2024, 10 AM 

 

 
1. The Trustees met for their annual walkthrough of the Hudson Cemeteries at 

10 AM on Friday April 26, 2024 in Sunnyside Cemetery. 
2. Present were Maryellen Gannon, Lauren Young, Christina Madden 

(Chairman), Jacquelyn Lemay, HCTV Production Coordinator and Dan 
Clarke from the Hudson DPW. The tour of the Cemeteries was recorded by 
HCTV. 

3. In each of the Town Cemeteries – Sunnyside, Ford, Blodgett, Old Center, 
Senter and Poor Farm [Cemetery of the Unknowns] – the Trustees noted 
items that required maintenance, repair or other such as pruning back bushes 
which are overgrowing gravestones. Mr. Clarke wrote down our 
observations and took photos. Christina will email Jason Tardowsky, DPW 
head the link to the entire tour and commentary and Mr. Clarke will brief 
Jason on what he observed as well.  

4. Of particular note was the need to have a professional contractor repair the 
wall along Pelham Road at Blodgett Cemetery. 

5. The Trustees noted that the DPW had completed several repairs that were 
made note of last year, including refurbishing and reinstalling the gate at 
ford Cemetery. The Chairman thanked DPW for their work. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 11:50 AM. 

 

Christina Madden 
Chairman, Town of Hudson Cemetery Trustees 


